
 

Year 1 and 2 Confirmation FAQ:  
 

Who fills out the Sponsor Form?  

The Sponsor is responsible for taking the Sponsor Form to THEIR HOME PARISH and completing 

it there. When THEIR PASTOR has signed it and THEIR PARISH has stamped it, please have it sent 

back to ME via snail mail, or drop it off at the front desk to be put in my box.  

 

What happens if my child misses a class? 

 

All students are required to complete a total of 30 classes. This can be over the course of two or 

three years.  

The pacing of the teen's Confirmation is UP TO YOU THE PARENT.  

We simply have a minimum requirement they must meet... but how fast it is done is in your 

court.  

 

They may make up classes by attending a life night (Wednesdays 6:30 - 8:830), or by making up 

the classes at the normal Sunday time the following year. 

 

Is there a dress code for Sunday classes?  

Our formation meetings happen at St. Edward’s Catholic Church hall. So please dress 

appropriately for Church. 

Gentleman: Normal (no inappropriate graphics) t-shirts/pollo + shorts or pants.  

Ladies: Tops or dresses that cover chest + belly.  

 Skirts/Shorts that are long enough and appropriate for Church.  

 

 

 



Retreats:  

 

Year 1 November 1-2nd 2025 

Year 2 March 6-8th 2026 

Retreats can only be made-up by attending another Parish Confirmation retreat.  

A Catholic school retreat does not count towards a Confirmation retreat.  

 

Do my service hours have to be completed at St. Ed’s? Or can I do them somewhere else? 

 

At least HALF of your hours need to be completed at St. Ed’s.  Our hope for you is to be present 

in your parish community. This is a large part of the confirmation process. We want and need 

you here with us :) Thank you for sharing your gifts here at your home parish. 

 

When does registration close?  

August 25th 2025 

 

Does year 1 have to go on an overnight retreat also?  

 

Yes, the Diocese actually desires that all teens get 2 overnight retreat experiences during their 

Confirmation formation.  

It hasn't been able to happen in a few years here at St. Eds. But now we are ready!  

 

What about if my teen is sick?  

 

Sickness is counted as an EXCUSED ABSENCE in this program. PLEASE keep your teen at home if 

they are sick.  

And let Diana know so that it is not counted against them. They do not need to make up class 

when they are truly sick, we understand. There are over 200 teens in this program and a few 

being sick, could spread germs to so many including our leader-team. Help us all stay healthy as 

much as possible.  

 
 


